HB 2077 -- LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE RATES
SPONSOR: Carpenter

This bill prohibits a licensed insurance company from issuing any
policy or certificate of long-term care insurance unless the
classification of risks and the premium rates pertaining to the
policy or certificate have been filed with the Director of the
Department of Insurance, Financial Institutions and Professional
Registration. Long-term care insurance rates cannot be excessive,
inadequate, or unfairly discriminatory and in the event that rates
charged increases by more than 20% any annual period, the insurer
shall clearly document a material and significant change in the
risk characteristics of all of its impacted policy series of in-
force long-term care insurance policies or certificates.

Rates must be determined by past and prospective loss experience
and expenses, and all other relevant factors within and without the
state. If an insurance company implements a rate that the director
has determined is unreasonable under subsections 1 and 2 of this
section, the department shall make such determination public.

This bill is similar to HB 611 (2017) and HB 2268 (2016).



